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Media Release: April 1, 2020 
Graham Hill Road Homicide 

 
On March 31, 2020 at about 11:30am, deputies responded to a report of an 
unconscious female in a residence on the 800 block of Graham Hill Road. 
 
When deputies arrived, they found a 55-year-old woman deceased in the residence. 
The victim has now been identified as Santa Cruz resident Kimberly Smith. 
 
Detectives are investigating this as a homicide and are actively looking for the 
suspect(s) and motive in this case. Anyone with information regarding this case please 
call (831)454-7635. 
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